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MEMBERS OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION: 

 

The regular meeting of the City Planning Commission will be held on Tuesday, October 21, 2014 

at 1:00 pm in Room 500, Municipal Building, 626 State Street. 

 

1. Roll Call  

 

2. Approval of the September 16, 2014 regular meeting minutes of the City Planning 

Commission as received. 

 

3. The Commission will review a request for a replot by Bruce Quinlan.  The replot will 

create two equal lots of 45.04’X82.50’ at 817, 819 Raspberry Street and 823 Raspberry 

Street.  The parcels are located in the R-2 district. 

 

4. The Commission will review a request for a minor subdivision by the Sisters of Mercy.  

The subdivision will create a new lot of 10.99 acres and a residual lot of 13.06 acres.  

The subdivision will occur at 538 East Grandview Blvd.  The parcel is located in the R-

3 district. 

5. Article 6 of the zoning code requires a representative of the Department of Economic 

and Community Development be appointed to the Design Review Committee by the 

Planning Commission.  Former member Brenda Sandberg has left this post vacant and 

Kim Green, the new Director, has requested she fill the position. 
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-Agenda- 


